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Tēnā koutou e te whānau
Warm greetings to you all. 

ILLNESS
As we move into week 3 there is an increased amount of illness affecting both students and staff. Thank you 
for being vigilant around your child’s health and keeping them at home if they really are unwell, and as always 
thank you for letting the school know when your child is absent. 

ATTENDANCE
It is also timely to think about student attendance as the Government announces new targets to improve 
student attendance at school across New Zealand. The new target is to have 80 percent of students attending 
school regularly by 2030. Regularly is defined as being present at school for more than 90 percent of the time. 

Going forward we will be regularly updating you on our student attendance data via our newsletters. We look 
very forward to working with you all to improve this data which in turn improves learning and wellbeing 
outcomes for students.

WELCOME BACK
Next week the school warmly welcomes back Mrs. Harris after her recent heart surgery and recovery. This is 
exciting news and I know she is very much looking forward to returning.

From me, it has been an absolute pleasure to step in, albeit part-time, and work with a wonderful team and get 
to know many more wonderful children. What a great learning and caring environment St. Patrick’s is! Thank 
you all for making me feel welcome.

From me 
Manaaki te Atua / God bless
Vicki, Matt and team

ATTENDANCE - IT DOES MATTER!
Here is the link to the Ministry of Education's ‘Student Attendance - A guide for parents and caregivers’.  We 
ask you to refer to this for any questions you may have, and to learn how you can support your child’s regular 
attendance at school.Our Term 1 attendance data shows that 66.93% of students attended school regularly. 
Term 2: Weeks 1 and 2

Category Explanation Percentage

Regular Attendance Attending school over 90% 
of the time 66.03%

Irregular Absence Attending school over 90% 
of the time 17.94%

Moderate Absence Attending school over 90% 
of the time 6.87%

Chronic Absence Attending school over 90% 
of the time= 9.16%

ATTENDANCE RATES

Work with us to manage attendance 
concerns. If you have any concerns 

that are impacting on your child’s 
attendance please contact us.

mailto:office@stpatstaupo.school.nz
https://portal.zero.govt.nz/9d440d2f4b85ebabf78aace41e253b48/essential-information/attendance-every-day-matters/


What’s happening at St Pat’s….

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB

Book Club, Issue 3 has arrived! 
Look out for your copy of Book Club 
coming home in your child's school 
bag! It's packed with hundreds of 

books from just $3.50 to help you on 
your child's reading journey. 

Online orders close Monday 13 
May. Sorry no cash sales.









DIARY DATES -TERM 2

14 May
Koru Hub Biking

7pm PTFA AGM & Mix n’ Mingle

17 May Pink Shirt Day

19 May 9am School/Parish Pentecost Mass - Please bring a plate to share

23 May 5.30pm BOT Meeting

27 May - 7 June Junior Swimming (every day)

31 May TEACHER ONLY DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

3 June KING’S BIRTHDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

7 June Greening Taupo Day 2024

18 June Koru Hub Biking

19 June Interschool Swimming

27 June 5.30pm BOT Meeting

28 June MATARIKI - SCHOOL CLOSED

3 July Interschool Ukulele Jam
Orienteering Day

5 July Term 2 Ends



COMMUNITY  NOTICES

SKOOL LOOP + ZERO DATA
For some school parents and caregivers, the cost of mobile data can be a barrier to accessing school 
information and communications!
Not anymore!
We are excited to announce Skool Loop has aligned with Zero Data removing this barrier by providing 
free access to your school app.
Check out the graphic right to use this fantastic resource.
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